
and administrators, will connect with 

their students several times during 

the school year. 

The purpose of our groups helps 

establish relationships and assist 

students in anyway that we can and 

also helps break down barriers of 

perceptions of staff members. It is 

about meeting new people and 

learning about each other. 

As human beings, we all need to 

feel  a sense of belonging and 

connection to something or 

someone; this is one way we are 

trying to address this with all our 

students.  

Staff members are receiving their list 

of 5-7 students today.   

Students: Please check your school 

email to find out you who your 

Comet Connections will be this year  

 Financial Aid Paperwork 

Just a reminder that Newman is 

hosting a FAFSA completion night on 

Tuesday, October 15th from 6:00-

7:30 p.m. in Newman’s Computer 

Lab. 

Mental Health Awareness 

Week 

October 6-12 is Mental Health 

Awareness week.  As part of 

NAMI’s Outreach to students we 

have placed compliments on each 

of the students’ lockers.  Along 

with the post-it notes , we also 

have fliers with instructions to 

pass your note onto a friend.  We 

know that fiving and receiving a 

compliment send s endorphins to 

our brain to make us feel happier.  

Join us in spreading happiness 

during Mental Illness Awareness 

Week. 

Girls Volleyball 

Congratulations 

to the Varsity 

Volleyball Team 

on their 2nd 

place finish at the 

S t e r l i n g 

Invitational. 

Homecoming Info 

Visit www.Newmancchs,org for a 

full list of the week’s events. 

http://www.newmancchs.org/
Homecoming_Events_Packet_r
evised_10042019.pdf  

Tomorrow is 

COLOR WARS.  

Wear your class 

color.  Remember, 

NO Sweatpants, 

Leggings or Jeans 

with holes or rips in 

them. 

Be sure to attend the Volleyball 

game wearing your class colors 

tomorrow then stay for the 

bonfire and crowning of the 

Homecoming King and Queen. 

 

The dance is Saturday, October, 

12 .  The court will be introduced 

at 7:00 p.m. and the dance will 

follow until 10:00 p.m.  Dance 

tickets are available in the front 

office.  $15 per couple and $10 

per single.  If your date is not a 

student at Newman, you need to 

have a permission form signed and 

returned before the dance.  

Picture order forms are available 

in the front office. 

Comet Connections 

Comet Connections is back !  

 

This is a way for each staff 

member to connect with small 

g r o u p s  o f  s t u d e n t s  a t 

Newman.  Every staff member 

including custodial staff, teachers 

Daily News 

M O N D A Y,  O C T O B E R  7 ,  2 0 1 9  

With Christ  our Cornerstone and rooted in our Catholic faith, Newman Central 

Catholic High School fosters spiritual development, academic excellence, 

responsibility to self, and service to others.  
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